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ARRL NEWS and VIEWS


Kevin AH6QO Pacific Sect ASM


Bob Schneider AH6J SM





The Pacific Division Director and Asst Dir were both re-elected. The challenger did well but the incumbent was returned to office. 





SM Pacific was not contested so we keep the same ARRL representatives. 





Questions regarding QSL cards on O`ahu may be directed to Kevin Bogan, AH6QO at � HYPERLINK "mailto:kevin.bogan@gmail.com" �kevin.bogan@gmail.com�. Pick up your QSL cards at the HARC meeting.





73 Kevin and John 


The next FCC examinations will be offered on Saturday, 19th January 2008. Deadline to pre-register is NLT, Not Later Than, Thursday, 17th January 2008, 9PM.�        The time and location will be disclosed during your one-on-one pre-registration. Pre-registration is done by telephone, daily, between 9AM and 9PM this way it does NOT disturb the household. I trust you understand.�        SORRY, no walk-ins, for obvious reasons as assisting VEs will need to be scheduled accordingly.�        YOUR REQUIREMENTS:�        Bring with you two (2) identifications (IDs) that are required by FCC and by VEC rules and regulations.�        One picture ID (a Hawaiian driver's license counts for one, both NOT both). A second ID with your Social Security Number an FCC & VEC requirement or a IRS tax ID number may be substituted. A Military ID, a company ID, a US Passport, your ID badge, or a copy of your payslip with your SSN printed upon it. This payslip will have to be turned into the FCC, so black out any and all personal information. A current copy of your present FCC Amateur Radio License must be turned in also. These are to be turned in prior to any examination will be given you.�        All FCC forms, question and answer sheets will be provided you at sign-in.�        Bring scratch paper (which will be surrendered to the examiner.�        Bring two (2) number #2 lead pencils, a BLACK ball-point pen. for �        Bring $14.00 US Dollars in cash. Correct please.�        Bring a hand calculator with the memory cleared.�        Bring a photocopy of anyCSCE for FCC elements previously earned. This copy will be surrendered too.�        There is NO CODE test administered.�         There will be NO BREAK during these examinations. So plan accordingly�        Practice using � HYPERLINK "http://www.qrz.com/exams" �http://www.qrz.com/exams� Those practice exams are for Technician, General and Extra Class�        Outer landers are welcome, but pre-registration is a must first.�        FINALLY, suggest you drink a large glass of orange juice to get your blood sugars to your brain.�Pre-registration may be accomplished by calling: (808) 247-0587 on the outer island, 247-0587 on O'ahu.�        GOOD LUCK. �        NEXT EXAMINATION SESSION WILL BE BEFORE HARC MARCH 15, 2008. �        �





Our Strength is our Diversity-Join HARC


President's Message


Here we go again


John D. Peters K1ER


President HARC


This is our First meeting in 2008, please try to attend.


News and comments 


I have lots of news and I’ll try to include what you may find interesting.    


HARC is doing a few things for Amateur Radio, like providing the BEACON for Hawaii and a 2 meter repeater. (Both are KH6WO) The Beacon is a TS-50 with a control box which is linked to GPS time and keeps the time exact as well as changing the power 100/10/1 watt.  Several beacons, including KH6WO/B, have recently had problems but they were corrected by replacing the radio or control box.


We continue to add new hams at a slow but steady rate. Lee Wical KH6BZF and his W5YI VE team continue to frequently test and we typically add at least one new licensee per session.  We have an exam before the January meeting BUT in order to be tested candidates MUST call Lee in advance. We won’t have an exam for you otherwise. See the VEC info in this Newsletter.    


MEMBERSHIP as in MORE!


We need to increase the number of hams and those who want to be hams, both in HARC and in Hawaii. If you know a ham who is not a member or HARC, invite him/her to join. If you know someone who might like ham radio, invite him/her to a meeting so we can sell ham radio. The effort to get a license is well worth it as WE know.


Please RENEW NOW  If you don’t know when your Dues for HARC expire ask me at the meeting or email or phone. 


IF YOU ARE OVER 70 AND YOUR BIRTHDAY IS IN Dec/Jan, your breakfast is on HARC.  We value our senior and experienced members and want your stories. See me BEFORE you go to the cashier or GIVE YOUR RECEIPT TO ME AT THE  MEETING AND I”LL REIMBURSE YOU for breakfast at the meeting.


If I missed anything important during my travels you can tell me about it.  If you want to hear HOW to deal with multiple radio failures immediately before the CQWW SSB contest, ask me or Tets AH7C about it.  My YAESU FT-1000MP MK V just got back in service and my Ten-Tec Titan amp is still waiting for parts.  So I bought a new ACOM 2000A and you can ask me about it.  Think of the advantages of an AMP that changes bands and tunes the ant in the time it takes for ONE DIT at 40 WPM.  I am pleased to report that the 3 element 30 meter YAGI at 90 ft works fine too.  


Our MOST EXCITING NEWS is the START of SUN SPOT CYCLE 24!  The FIRST Sun Spot of the new cycle HAS APPEARED!   It will be a few years before we see any type of peak in HF Band conditions BUT it is getting better! Really!


I’m sure you missed a contact with the expedition to  PALESTINE E4.  I don’t think anyone outside Europe had a chance…NO propagation at all.  But a NEW DXCC country has been announced with the changed government status of St Bart.  New Prefix FJ, beam heading about 070 and TO5FJ is on the air NOW.  OH2AM/FJ was the first expedition to this new “country”.  There are several expeditions in the works for early 2008 and more will be coming.  If you need Ducie Island a major effort, VP6DX, will be on the air in Feb or March with over 12 operators and multiple stations.  Should be easy to fill your DXCC needs for this one.


Even if YOU don’t need something, you can be listening so you can inform other hams that something rare is ON.  With the addition of the Internet you can see what everyone else in the world is hearing (even if you can’t) so you know where to listen.  If you would like to learn more about the DX Cluster, or internet spots, or propagation software or contest software or logging software or contests: ASK at the meeting. We have experts on everything from IRLP (whatever that means) to high speed CW.  Maybe someone even likes low speed CW. Don’t hesitate to bring up the topic. 


Remember the FCC Part 97 changed last year so be sure you know the new wider limits for the bands.





The bands ARE OPEN, and they will be getting better.  It is time to tune up your station, put up new antennas, buy a new radio, try a new mode.


ANY DX or CONTEST or ham topic is welcome.


Motorola bought YAESU and the latest issue of CQ Magazine has a story and reports the Amateur Radio operation will continue with even greater strength. The combination of YAESU Musen and Motorola may result in even more toys for serious hams.  


I won’t have the ACOM 2000A in time for this HARC meeting but I’ll bring the manual.


In November, we postponed the HARC Officer election (i.e. Re-election) so you get to vote in Jan for the HARC Officers and Directors. 


73 John  HAVE FUN! GET ON THE AIR!
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Calendar of Events


HARC Meeting


SIZZLER at Pearl Ridge


Time 0900 Sat  Jan 19th  


Breakfast, ham topics, chat, RFI, .


Breakfast Meeting


SIZZLER at Pearl Ridge 


0700 to 0830 Every Tuesday


Gathering of Hams, about a dozen 


KARC  Meeting


Botanical garden in Kaneohe


0930 2nd  Saturday every month


QCWA Honolulu Chapter # 206


 every Tuesday, 0800, SIZZLER at Pearl Ridge


Officers & Directors of HARC


President John Peters K1ER  484-9748


Vice Pres Dan Greeson  KH6P 486-8879


Treasurer NEEDED


Secretary John Peters K1ER  484-9748


Directors: 


Eran Agmon WH6R


Ted Chernin KH6GI


Tom Seale KH6AAA


Lee Wical KH6BZF 247-0587


INTERNET USEFUL SITES


� HYPERLINK http://www.arrl.org ��http://www.arrl.org�


� HYPERLINK http://www.fcc.gov ��http://www.fcc.gov�


� HYPERLINK http://www.qrz.com ��http://www.qrz.com�


� HYPERLINK http://www.pdarrl.org ��http://www.pdarrl.org� 


http://aditl.com/ham/harc.html


� HYPERLINK http://www.chem.hawaii.edu/karc ��http://www.chem.hawaii.edu/karc�








FCC Amateur Radio Enforcement Letters for the Period Ending November 2, 2006


NOTE: Issuance by the FCC of a Warning Notice indicates that the FCC has what it believes to be reliable evidence of possible rules infractions and not necessarily that the recipient has violated FCC rules. The FCC has the authority, pursuant to §97.519(d)(2) of the rules to readminister any examination element previously administered by a volunteer examiner. These enforcement letters are representative of recent Advisory Notices, Warning Notices, Notices of Violation and other FCC communications to licensees and others involving possible serious rules violations. Unless otherwise indicated, all letters were signed by Riley Hollingsworth, Special Counsel in the FCC's Enforcement Bureau.





FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION





                               Enforcement Bureau





                         Spectrum Enforcement Division





                              1270 Fairfield Road





                      Gettysburg, Pennsylvania 17325-7245





   November 26, 2007





   Raymond W. Czyzewski, Jr.





   224 Louise Avenue





   Interlachen, FL 32148





   SUBJECT: Amateur Radio license WA2SEI; Case #EB-2007-296





   Dear Mr. Czyzewski:





   On September 14, 2007, we wrote you concerning a complaint received by the


   Commission about the operation of your Amateur station. The complaint


   alleged interference on the Six Meter Amateur band on June 19, 2007.





   You responded on September 24, 2007, and fully explained the operation on


   the date cited in the complaint. We accept your response and find that no


   enforcement action is appropriate.





   Thank you for your cooperation.





   Sincerely,





   W. Riley Hollingsworth





   Special Counsel





   cc: FCC South Central Regional Director





Whether you happen to like Riley or not he has tried to restore common sense to enforcement of the FCC Part 97 rules and has taken on the most annoying violators and booted a fair number off the air. He is an interesting guy and if you attend the Dayton Convention, take the time to chat with him.  I think he has a two man organization but they are dedicated to their work. 





Do NOT owe dues�
�
First Name�
Last Name�
�
Niklaus R.�
Schweizer�
�
John D.�
Peters�
�
Tom�
Seale�
�
Asaharu�
Nakamura�
�
Kevin C.�
Bogan�
�
Lee�
Wical�
�
Tetsuo�
Tanaka�
�
Michael M�
Zanoni�
�
Thomas A.�
Wyatt�
�
Yutaka�
Arakaki�
�
Dave�
Dengler�
�
Arne�
Winters�
�
Arne�
Winters�
�
Bruce D.�
Bonbright�
�
Gary�
Ting�
�
Albert J�
Mariani M.D.�
�
Joan E.�
Peters�
�
Donald W�
May�
�
Frank A�
Nelson�
�
These Members are CURRENT for 2008 or beyond.





JAN IS A HARC MEETING MONTH!


Mark your calendar -PLEASE ATTEND!


Saturday Jan 19, 2008  0900-1100


SIZZLER at Pearl Ridge, on Moanalua Rd


Across the road from 1st HI Bank


License Exams at 0800, by appointment.





TREASURER'S REPORT


Balance 	$4,088.28


From Nov 19, 2007 statement





Expenses .


Newsletter print and mail 


HARC Ad in Worldradio


Support for Amateur Radio in the Soloman Is (H44)





You may pay dues at any time. We're accepting 2008 now.  


We have a resupply of the WorldRadio Subscription (new or renewal) cards. Available at the January Meeting.





2008 Member Application Form





New or renewal, same form.  The best way to learn what your new license can mean is to chat with the old timers who've been there.  


Mail a check to HARC.





We want you as a member of HARC.





Name


Callsign


Address


City


State/ZIPCODE





ARRL Member? ( Yes  ( Life ( No.





Dues for 2008 are and remain $15


Mail to:


HARC 


Attn: Treasurer


98-1547 Akaaka Street


Aiea, HI 96701-3051





HARC WANTS YOUR INPUT!





HARC NEEDS YOU!





We must have some volunteers for year 2008 in HARC. The work is not hard so volunteer at or before the meeting.





What would YOU like to do in HARC?





I need material for this Newsletter. Do you want me to copy material from the Pacific Division ARRL Newsletter? ARRL Bulletins? Why don't YOU write something and send it?





MEETING TOPICS





We always play it by ear at the HARC meeting, but we always introduce everyone and any guests.  We will hear from KEVIN our ARRL ASM and learn what he knows about the happenings at ARRL.  We will also continue the discussion of 30 m yagi and ACOM 2000A at K1ER, DX, Contesting, BPL, Field Day, Dayton, new SUNSPOT CYCLE and your interests.  Find out about any members under the weather.





W5YI VE Session at HARC Meetings


The W5YI VE team is headed by 


Lee Wical KH6BZF. CALL LEE IN ADVANCE.


(808) 247-0587
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